
Special Town Board Meeting 
December 18, 2014 

 
Present:  Supervisor Gerald L. Deming, Council Members:  Lynn Parnell Frank 
                 Rose Jr. and David Deuel 
 
Absent:  Norman Gates 
Others:  George Worden Jr. (Highway Superintendent) and Patti Barefoot           
               (Supervisor’s Clerk/Deputy Town Clerk) 
 
     Supervisor Deming opened the Special Town Board Meeting at 4:40 p.m. 
 
 
PURPOSE 
     Highway Superintendent, Mr. Worden reported that he and Council Members 
Parnell and Deuel interviewed 5 people last night for the position with the 
Highway Department. Mr. Worden stated we had very qualified applicants, but 
the committee feels one applicant stood out, and recommends hiring James “Al” 
Hagan for the position.  Mr. Worden stated he had hoped Mr. Hagan would be 
able to start immediately but fully understood his request to give two weeks 
notice to his current employer.  Supervisor Deming asked if the committee made 
Mr. Hagan aware of the physical and drug test requirement prior to his start, 
which Mr. Worden agreed they had. 
 
RESOLUTION offered by Mr. Deuel and seconded by Mrs. Parnell to approve 
James Hagan for the position of Highway MEO for the York Highway 
Department, pending results of his mandatory physical and drug test, tentative 
effective date:  January 5, 2015.  Voted on and approved, Yes-4, No-0. 
 
 
ADJOURNMENT 
RESOLUTION offered by Mrs. Parnell and seconded by Mr. Deuel to adjourn the 
Special Town Board Meeting at 4:44 p.m.  Voted on and approved, Yes-4, No-0. 
 
 
 
        Respectfully Submitted, 
  
 
 
        Christine M. Harris, Clerk 
 
 
 


